
OFFICIAL
BOROUGH OF FRANKLIN

PARK
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Sealed  proposals  will  be
received  by  the  Borough  of
Franklin  Park,  2344  West
Ingomar Road, Pittsburgh, PA
15237  of  Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania  through  the
Borough’s  office  until  11:00
AM prevailing time on October
24, 2023 for:
MS4 SEDIMENT REDUCTION

MATTERHORN BASIN
The  project  is  located  near
Matterhorn  Drive  in  the
Borough  of  Franklin  Park,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania and will include
the conversion of an existing
stormwater  BMP  to  a
managed  release  concept
stormwater  BMP.   All  work
shall be constructed according
to the Contract Drawings and
Specifications  which  are  on
file at the office of the Owner
and  Civil  and  Environmental
Consultants,  700 Cherrington
Parkway, Moon Township, PA
15108.   All  bidders  may
download bidding documents
at  the  following  location
https://www.cecinc.com
/projects-for-bid-pittsburgh/.
Any  technical  questions
regarding the bid documents
are to be directed to CEC at
412-429-2324. A mandatory
pre-bid  conference  will  be
held at the Borough Building
on  October  18th,  2023  at
11am. All bidders must attend
the  pre-bid  conference.
Bidding  documents  can  be
requested  at  the  pre-bid
conference.   Pennsylvania
prevailing  wage  rates  apply.
Proposals must be upon the
forms  furnished  by  the
Borough.  The  bid  must  be
accompanied  by  a  certified
check  or  bid  bond  in  the
amount of ten percent (10%)
of the bid, made payable to
the  Borough  of  Franklin
Park.   The  Borough  reserves
the right to reject any or all
proposals  and to  waive  any
informalities in the bidding. No
bid  may  be  withdrawn  for
ninety (90) calendar days after
the scheduled time for receipt
of bids. Attention is directed to
the fact that procurement is
subject to all requirements of
the  Pennsylvania  “Steel
Products  Procurement  Act,
Act  No.  1978-3”;  and  for
Contract  value  exceeding
$25,000,  the  Pennsylvania
Prevailing  Wage  Act  (Act  of
1961 P.L. 987), and The Public
Works  Employment
Verification  Act  (July  2012)
apply.

CATHY L. KRUMMERT
BOROUGH SECRETARY


